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Santa was BLOWN AWAY by your generosity this holiday season!

He couldn't believe how many toys you so big-heartedly gave

away so that other boys and girls could have a great Christmas,

too! 

 

As you may know, this is my last day with you, but I'm so excited

for you to see what Santa has planned- the Elves have been

working very hard! 

 

Have a magical Christmas and I can't wait to see you again next

year!

Your Elf, 

 

wow! 


